
 
 

November 3, 2022  
 

  
Dear Prospective Graduate, 

  
We are very pleased to announce that Commencement 2023 will be held on 

Monday, May 15, 2023, at the USTA Billie Jean King National Tennis Center 
in Queens.  

 
To participate in the event, each graduating student must complete the 
following steps:  

 
▪ Apply for graduation 

▪ Register to attend and request tickets for Commencement 
▪ Order graduation regalia (cap and gown) 

 
You’ll find all the event information, including important deadlines and an FAQ 

page, as it becomes available at www.pace.edu/commencement. 
 

We can’t wait to celebrate with you in May! 
 

  
Sincerely,  

 
The Commencement Committee 

Pace University  
commencement2023@pace.edu 
www.pace.edu/commencement  

  

https://www.pace.edu/commencement/apply-graduation
https://pace.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_87VFryL1LyxeWaO
https://collegegrad.herffjones.com/
http://www.pace.edu/commencement
http://www.pace.edu/commencement

